
Newberry Springs Civic Hub Strategic Plan 

Comments and Questions –  

 

The Newberry Community Services District is an independent special district governed by a five member 
board of directors, elected at large.   
The Newberry CSD was formed in 1958 and currently has been authorized by LAFCO to provide water, 
fire protection, street lighting and park and recreation for the community of Newberry Springs.  The 
Newberry CSD is not a retail water provider; rather it utilizes water from its own well for its facilities and 
for fire protection purposes.  (note- water at fire station #2 is provided by the school district and is not 
included in their Base Annual Production) 
The Newberry CSD is supported by the local school district and many community groups. 
The Newberry CSD is located at 30884 Newberry Road.  
Due to its rural, agricultural, and industrial nature and the lack of a region wide provider for water the 
challenge for the Newberry CSD is to provide the best authorized services for their community while 
contending with the single most tangible factor that could limit growth, the availability of water.  As we 
all know, water is the lifeblood for communities.   
The most significant regional issue is present and future water supply, of which they have no power 
over, nor do they address this issue in their “strategic plan”. 
The Newberry CSD has its own water issues.  Having a Base Annual Production of 23 acre feet and being 
part of the adjudication which is ramped down leaving the Newberry CSD apx. 6.9 acres feet to 
accomplish all of the authorized tasks. (based on 30%) 
The majority of income that supports the Newberry CSD comes from property taxes with occasional 
grants.  (unless you count the windfalls like Kiewitt and Solar Settlement) 
 
The key objective to the community of Newberry Springs is for the Newberry CSD to provide the 
absolute best services authorized by LAFCO with the most financially sound decisions being made. 
 
This committee is represented by only a few residents of Newberry Springs. 
I am worried that the grand plan of the Civic Hub cannot be supported financially by the residents of 
Newberry Springs and that a compromise somewhere between existing facilities and the grand plan 
should be considered. 
 
Thank You 
 
Kathy 


